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To the people of Japan and other countries
Regarding the confirmed mass mortality of sea turtles on the seashore of our town

Since the establishment of the Kumejima Sea Turtle Museum in 2000, the town of Kumejima has
been promoting the conservation and importance of the marine environment through the
protection of sea turtles. We are extremely saddened and regret this situation. We sincerely
apologize to everyone who has been affected by this situation.

We are currently discussing measures to prevent recurrence with the Kumejima Fishery
Cooperative Association and other related organizations. With the guidance and advice of sea
turtle experts and related organizations such as the national and prefectural governments, we
will work to ensure that sea turtles and fisheries can coexist while protecting the island's rich
seaweed beds.

Kumejima Town is planning to make a "Firefly and Coral Island Declaration" this year to protect
the environment of the island, which is rich in nature and home to rare species such as natural
treasures. It is our responsibility to preserve the natural environment of the island for future
generations by preserving the satoyama where fireflies fly and the satoumi where sea turtles,
etc. inhabit. We would appreciate the understanding and cooperation of the town's residents
and other concerned parties.

July 20, 2022
Hideo Toubaru
The mayor of Kumejima Town



